
  

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kelsey Mort 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

29th June 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It’s been a busy week with many exciting things taking place in school and 

outside as we make the most of the glorious sunshine.  Our Year 5 & 6 pupils 

had a thoroughly enjoyable residential visit to Condover Hall.  Please look on 

the website to see the amazing things they did during their stay.  A special 

thank you to all the staff who led the visit.  I strongly believe that residential 

visits provide amazing opportunities and experiences and they couldn’t go 

ahead without the dedication and hard work from staff.  Thank you!  

 

As the beautiful weather looks set to stay well into next week, can I please 

remind parents to apply sun cream before the start of school.  The one-day 

protection cream should provide protection for the whole day.  Please 

provide water bottles and sun hats.  We have gazebos on the school field to 

provide shelter during playtimes and lunchtimes. 

 

 
 

Welcome back Mrs Whelan 

 

Mrs Whelan will be returning to work on Monday 2nd July following her 

maternity leave.  We look forward to welcoming Mrs Whelan back into school 

and I am sure the children will all be very excited too.   

 

I would also like to take the opportunity to thank Mrs Kehoe for all her hard 

work and support.  I am pleased to announce that Mrs Kehoe will be part of 

our team in September. 

 

 

 

                Menu for week beginning 2nd July  

Monday Sausage & mash or jacket & cheese 

Tuesday Cottage pie and veg or jacket & tuna 

Wednesday Award-Winning Roast beef Dinner 
Thursday Chicken fried rice with curry sauce or jacket & cheese 

Friday Cheese & tomato pizza & chips or omelette & chips 
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TSA SUMMER FAIR 

 

With only a week to go until the summer fair, organisation is well under way. 

We would like to thank you all for your generous donations today for the 

bottle tombola and ask you to remember to fill as many jam jars as possible to 

the value of £1 and bring them into school as soon as possible for our popular 

jam jar stall.  

This afternoon you will find an envelope of raffle tickets in your child’s school 

bag for our grand summer draw, please sell as many of these as you can and 

return the money, stubs and any unsold tickets to the school office (extra 

tickets are available if required).  

We very much look forward to seeing you all next Friday at the summer fair 

which starts at 3pm straight after sports day.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

TSA. 

 

Personal Development Goals 

 

This week’s personal development goal is to concentrate.  It has been a 

particularly challenging week in school with the hot weather.  Well done to 

the following children who have concentrated all week. 

 

 

 
 

Reception Intake Evening: Monday, 2nd July 

 

Our Reception Intake Evening will run on Monday 2nd July.  This is an 

information evening for parents of our next Reception cohort and it runs from 

6.30 pm (it will last around an hour). You will have a chance to meet your 

child’s Year 6 buddy and find out more about your child’s Reception year. 

Please feel free to bring your child if you wish. 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
YR Alexander: concentrating on his writing. 
Y1 Evelyn: an improved focus when writing. 
Y2 Max: concentrating on his writing and handwriting. 
Y3 Toby: concentrating well when learning long words. 
Y4 Thomas: concentrating well when learning long words. 
Y5 Keziah: giving her full concentration at all times.  
Y6 Joseph: tuning out distraction when reading. 
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Uniform 

 

If you need any new school uniform ready for next term, please can you have 

your orders to the school office by Wednesday morning, 4th July, so that we 

can get supplies in before the end of term. 

 

 

 

 

Our Star Hand Writers                            
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 

2nd July 3pm- EYFS to Year 1 meeting for parents (opportunity to meet Mrs 

Bryan & Mrs Berry) 

2nd July 6:30pm- New Reception intake meeting. 

3rd July- Year 6 Leavers’ Service at Chester Cathedral  

6th July 1.30pm- Sports Day  

6th July 3:30-5:30pm- TSA Summer Fair 

10th July 2pm & 6:30pm- KS2 Production of Wizard of Oz. 

16th July 6:30pm- Leavers’ Service at St Mary’s Church (Year 6 only) 

17th July- New Intake Day (Y6 children to BHHS & other children will spend the 

morning in new classes) Further details to follow 

20th July- Children break up 

23rd/24th INSET- Staff training on ‘Superflex’, transition meetings and English 

Action Plan. 

 

 

 

 

We will still be singing at the 

Church Fete on Saturday.  

Unfortunately, due to limited 

numbers, we have had to cancel 

the Y3&4 dance.  We would 

appreciate your support and 

hope many of you will still join us 

for the singing.  We would 

appreciate it if you could please 

join us by 2:45pm so we are 

prepared and ready to start at 

3pm prompt.  Due to the 

weather, children are not 

expected to wear school 

uniform. 

 

Many thanks 
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Goodbye and Thank you 

 

On Friday 6th July we will be saying ‘Goodbye’ to Miss Ledsham and Miss 

Davenport.  We would like to thank them for all their hard work during their 

placements with us and wish them all the best for their teaching careers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is lovely to see so many children walking into class independently.  Please 

could you support us in encouraging your child to walk into class by 

themselves?  We are preparing to move up and this will help children to 

develop confidence and organisational skills.  It also enables teachers to start 

their teaching promptly at 8:55am.  If you do need to speak to a class 

teacher, unless an emergency, could you please wait until the end of the day 

to avoid interrupting teaching time.   

 

Prayer of the week: by Holli (Worship Leader) 

 

God in Heaven, 

We thank you for the good things we celebrate. 

We thank you for the success we have known. 

We thank you for the joy this has given. 

We thank you for this blessing. 

Amen 

 

Wishing you all a very enjoyable weekend in the sunshine. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
 

 

Mrs Kelsey Mort  
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